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There are so many desperate people in difficult times; children that don’t have 
food at home, parents that can’t find work, the sick, the elderly and those who 
suffer with mental illness. I thank God that Jesus carries our burdens, helps 
us find solutions and surrounds us with a TEAM of burden lifters. Dr. Jennifer 
Hudson, our Director of Education organized a Health and Hygiene Campaign. 
Jennifer’s Sister Janet Edmonds a former District Public Health Coordinator 
from Idaho hit the ground running and had the children and moms engaged 
and enthusiastic about hygiene. I was amazed at their response.

Our kids learned about those nasty, invisible germs and how to stay healthy. 
They learned how our hands pick up germs and how washing them with 
soap and water helps to keep away fever, ear aches, tummy aches, colds 
and flu. They stuck disposable thermometers under their tongues, listened 
to their heartbeat with a stethoscope and learned to brush their teeth. Her 
husband, Nick Edmonds a former athlete and coach worked on hand and 
eye coordination exercises. All the children received a new toothbrush and a 
tube of tooth paste and they promised to brush everyday.

Finishing out 2011, we had the annual Children’s Christmas party. This year 
we celebrated with a hot meal, chocolate cake, prizes, piñatas, musical 
chairs, and gifts of back packs, filled with beans and rice, clothes, candy 
and school supplies. The party was packed with about 120 kids plus adults. 
The next day Carol and I dropped off much needed staples and groceries to 
some at risk families. One of those families was an elderly couple living in a 
cardboard abode. They requested prayer for their adult children. We prayed, 
embraced and dropped off the food. Later, a neighbor told us that the 94 
year old gentleman wept and said to his wife I can’t believe that people care. 
Thank you for TEAMING- UP with LSMI so that we can share God’s love in a 
tangible way so that people can respond to HIM.

Together We are LifeSavers!
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GIVE ONLINE:
http://www.lsmi.org/donating.html

New Year!!!

Healthier & Happier

Mezcales, Mexico
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those 

projects. If the need has been met for a designated 
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Say a Prayer!
1. �Pray for our health, provision, protection and 

favor.

2. �Pray for peace in Mexico. Pray for men of 
integrity and valor to lead her people!

3. �New courses for Vida Internacional! Sponsors 
for each new 10 lesson course. ($1,200.+ 
$400. for manual). You can sponsor a course 
and/ or manual and we will put your name or 
the name of your church in the credits.

4. �Pray for the children and their families here 
in Mezcales and for those being discipled 
through the video Bible School.

Thanks for praying!

Backpacks!


